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Comments: I am writing to let you know my concerns regarding the Forest Service's deeply troubling proposal to

log along the North Fork Nooksack River and its tributaries. Due to the huge scale of logging proposed and the

potentially negative impact on local communities and the importance of the potential for these forests to reduce

dangers of climate change due to their carbon sequestration potential, at the very least there should be an

Environmental Impact Statement completed. Please weigh very carefully the importance of this National Forest

and allow it to mature naturally for carbon capture, clean water, sensitive wildlife habitat and compatible

recreation.

Thank you,

Diana H


